
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
I hope this finds you well.
As the holiday season approaches,
the students are working harder
than ever in preparation for their
Holiday performance.  The students
have also been having fun learning
and singing “Let it be” with the A8
class!

Students have been working on
subtraction these last two weeks
and are steadily improving their
understanding of it. 
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Math

Students have learned about
staying healthy, mimes and sign
language in UOI these last two
weeks. With sign language,
students are learning that there are
different ways that people around
us may use to communicate.  



Students have finished up
reviewing the alphabet with the
letters Y and Z! We will now
start venturing into learning
about CVC’s starting with short
a!

Language Arts

Important 
Dates

Thursday, December 12th - JK
Holiday Party
Friday, December 13th - End
of Fall Term
December 16th - January 6th
- Winter Holiday
Tuesday, January 7th - First
Day of Winter Term


